
How to Redeem Your Levy Credit

 
Dear Member, 

 

Your levy credit has been added to your brand new membership card which can be

collected from The Asylum room when you next visit the house, between 9am and

9pm Monday to Saturday.

 

The credited amount is equal to the subscription fees you have paid during the period

Home House. Please kindly note your levy credit can only be enjoyed using your new

membership card. 

 

The credit can be used in all areas of the house including bedroom bookings, with the

exception of personal training, and will expire on 31st December 2021. 

 

To use the credit simply hand your new membership card to one of the team when

paying your bill and the amount will be deducted. Any shortfall can be paid through

normal means.

 

Members who do not qualify for the levy credit will still be issued with a new

membership card.

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you back to Home House!

 

The Home House team

 

If you have any questions please do contact us at

reservations@homehouse.co.uk | 020 7670 2000

http://homehouse.co.uk/

